
– Visit the Project Web Page at 
(Click on “Capital Projects” and scroll to Nice Bridge Improvement 
Project) to get project updates, submit a comment or join the project 
mailing list 

– Send an email to  

www.mdtransportationauthority.com

nicebridgestudy@mdta.state.md.us

 

 

HOW CAN YOU LEARN MORE ABOUT THE NICE 
BRIDGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT?

– Request to have the project team meet with your community 
group or organization. 

– Mail your comments, questions or requests to:

Glen Smith, Project Manager 

 2310 Broening Highway, Suite 145 
Baltimore, MD 21224 

Project Web Page

Focus Group Meeting
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